
SUPERVISORS OF FAIRVIEW TOWNSHIP 
7471 McCray Road ~ Fairview, PA 16415 

 
Workshop Meeting ~ April 8, 2015 ~ 1:00 P.M. 

 
The workshop meeting of the Supervisors of Fairview Township was called to order at  
1:05 P.M. on April 8, 2015 by Chairman Mark Gennuso. Present were: Supervisors 
Ralph Heidler and Pete Kraus; Zoning Officer James Cardman, Assistant Zoning Officer 
Amanda Bair; Secretary Judy Schroeck.  Mike Peck  and Gary Renaud were also 
present. 
 
The following items were discussed regarding the Bear Run subdivision on Heidler 
Road: 
 
1. The entrance to the subdivision will have a boulevard with a double sided 
illuminated from within sign with the name of the subdivision on it and a pole with two 
lights shining from above the sign.  The sign will be located in the right-of-way and 40 
feet from the edge of the road pavement.  This may be a conflict with the current zoning 
ordinance, but the Supervisors have the option to grant a modification.  Jim will talk to 
Paul Burroughs about any liability issues associated with the boulevard.  The boulevard 
will have a rolled curb and be maintained by the Homeowners Association.   
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:00 PM. 
 
 
 
Judy Schroeck 
Planning/Zoning Secretary 
 
 
 
 


